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Head Teacher: Mr Adam Blackwood 

Burton Salmon Community Primary School, Ledgate Lane, Burton Salmon LS25 5JY 

Telephone: 01977 672405   Email: admin@burtonsalmon.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

16 March 2016 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We just wanted to make contact to keep you fully informed in regards to the upcoming Year 6 National 

Curriculum Assessment Tests (often still referred to as SATs). 

 

The test week has been set nationally as beginning on the 8
th

 of May 2017.  

 

The timetable for that week will be as follows –  

Monday 8 May 2017 English reading 

Tuesday 9 May 2017 English grammar, punctuation and spelling Paper 1: questions 

English grammar, punctuation and spelling Paper 2: spelling 

Wednesday 10 May 2017 Mathematics Paper 1: arithmetic 

Mathematics Paper 2: reasoning 

Thursday 11 May 2017 Mathematics Paper 3: reasoning 

 

In the run up to this period Year 6 will be undertaking a variety of consolidation and revision lessons, including a 

number of sessions being taught as a separate ‘Year 6 only’ class. In addition to this ‘Revision Club’ will continue 

to run every Tuesday after school up until test week. 

 

During the ‘test week’ we will be inviting all Year 6 pupils into school at 8.20am for a ‘Breakfast Club’ in the school 

dining hall. This will be a relaxed start to the day, with snacks and juice, just to help settle nerves and prepare the 

group for the day ahead. 

 

We ask that, as far as possible, all Year 6 pupils maintain full attendance in the run up to testing and that 

wherever possible please schedule non-urgent doctors / dentists appointments outside of school hours. 

 

Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your support. 

 

With kind regards, 

 
Mr A Blackwood 

Headteacher 

 

We aim to provide a rich, stimulating 

and enjoyable curriculum where 

children are encouraged to work both 

independently and together in a 

happy, secure and caring environment. 

We respect and value each other, show 

responsibility and celebrate our 

achievements 
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